
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 30, 2018 
 
Dear Shepaug Families: 
 
It is with mixed emotion that I share some important news with you: Todd 
Dyer has accepted a position at Avon Public Schools and will be leaving us 
at the end of the week.  
 
Mr. Dyer has been a caring, supportive, and valued leader at Shepaug for 
the past thirteen years, and he will be sorely missed. Students, staff, and 
parents alike have benefitted from his dedication and professionalism. I will 
especially miss his daily goal of greeting everyone he sees with a warm 
smile and a personal message. This goal created a sense of community 
that is the embodiment of the Shepaug Experience! 
 
We are working very diligently to find a candidate for Mr. Dyer’s 
replacement that will provide us the vision and drive to move our school 
forward. We do so with heavy hearts, but with the firm and unwavering 
notion that we will find a candidate that continues in the strong leadership 
tradition of Todd Dyer.  
 
Please join me in thanking Mr. Dyer for the excellent service he has 
provided to our wonderful learning community.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kimberly Gallo, Principal 



Shepaug Valley School 


